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Even in the toughest of times, there is so much for us to 

be proud of and treasure. I continue to be so grateful for 

the privilege to work in the Fremont Union High School 

District with the most incredible team of educators and 

school staff. Since the pandemic began, our staff has 

invested countless hours in professional learning and 

collaboration, manned our front offices, served nutritious 

meals to our students, purchased PPE and cleaning and 

disinfection supplies, distributed Chromebooks and other 

critical technology, kept our campuses clean and safe for 

the many staff members that continue to be on site each 

day and checked in with families to ensure engagement 

in learning. This year has challenged us in many ways, 

but has also proven the power of this district and this 

community. 


